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The war in Vietnam be
gan h years -ago. Th er e 
have been many skirmishes 
and many casualties, but 
it is evident that the 
United States’ position 
has grown stronger over 
the last few months. 
liiOjOOO American troops 
have already been sent to 
Vietnam and 60,000 more 
are expected to go by the 
end of the year.

Should these men have 
gone to fight for another 
peoples’ freedom? Should 
more of our young men be 
expected to give the i r 
lives to protect the Viet
namese? Why are we over 
there?

Montreaters have their 
opinions. Most s e e m to 
agree that we should fight 
the VietCongj the reasons 
differ:
—¥e made a commitment 
and ought to stick by it. 
However, we didn’t send 
troops soon enough.
—Christianity (the basis 
of Democracy) is losing. 
If we don't fight in Viet
nam we’ll eventually have 
to live under Communist 
rule.
—If we just pick up and 
leave Vietnam, we’ll only 
be encouraging the Con- 
iminists in the United

States. The Communists‘in 
RussiaV Vietnam and else
where look to se< what the 
U. S. is doing. I f. w e 
don’t support President 
Johnson’s plan and fight 
for Vietnam's independency 
what will they think?

These are only a few of 
many comments made by you 
students. How do you feel 
about this situation and 
what are you doing about 
it?

MONTREAT TO HOST MANY
this weekend

Many leading business
men, industrialists, and 
church men will visit Mon- 
treat this weekend, in 
connection with important 
board meetings -scheduled 
there.

The board of directors 
of the magazine, Christi
anity Today will meet at 
Assembly Inn in Montreat 
Friday morning.

A dinner meeting of 
many leading church men is 
scheduled at Assembly Inn 
Friday night.

The board of the Billy 
Graham Evangelistic Asso
ciation will meet at As
sembly Inn i n Montreat 
Satixrday morning.

Billy Graham, who re-

SUMMER JOBS 
AWAIT YOU IN 

MONTREAT
During the summer there 

are many jobs to be had 
a t Montreat. Waitresses 
are needed in the hotels. 
Mr. Andrews w^ould particu- 
1 a r 1 y like waiters and 
waitresses who can s3ng and 
/or play instruments to 
five entertainment to the 
guests. Bellhops and maids 
are essential. Counselors 
in the summer club program 
are needed to handle appro
ximately 2^5CO cbiidren 
ranging from kindergarten 
to collegiate age. Audi- 

“torium workers (cleaning 
and setting u p meeting 
rooms), gate crew, fish 
wardens, office workers, 
conference photographers, 
and family camp area man
agers are positions that 
are also open.

The above positions are 
but a few offered here at 
M. A. C, Students desir
ing Slimmer i«rork are asked 
to contact lir. Andrewrs. 
About one hundred and twen
ty-five of you are needed, 
s i 4 e s in Montreat, Dr.
Nelson Bell, Executive 
Editor of Christianity To
day, and Dr. C. G r i e r 
Davis, President of Mount- 
a i n Retreat . Association 
and Montreat-Anderson Col
lege, are hosts for the 
weekend meetings.
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